
All Saints CE VC Primary School 

Bishops Caundle 

Sherborne 

Dorset 

DT9 5NQ 

Headteacher 

Mrs A. Crumpler BEd, NPQH                                                                                                                                Tel/Fax: 01963 23450 

E-mail: office@bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk  

Nurturing Hearts; Inspiring Minds 

 

 

 
 

                                                                                                

Visit our website at: www.bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 15th January 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We invite you to spend some time in the classroom with us for a Stay and Play session, 
where you will have the opportunity to work alongside your child during their “Let’s 
Explore” activities. The aim of the session is to give you an insight into the learning that 
typically happens within our classrooms. 
 
Please join us on either Thursday 1st February (1:30-3:00pm) or Friday 2nd February (9:30-
11:00am). The sessions will run as drop-ins and therefore you are welcome to join us from 
the beginning, or part-way through, for as long as you should wish. Due to Health and Safety 
we do ask on this occasion that siblings are not present. 
 
Over the next week you will see a board on the playground during collection times – please 
use this to sign up to one of the sessions should you wish to join us. If you are unable to do 
this, email or ring the School Office to inform us of the session that you wish to attend. 
 
We look forward to seeing you then, 
 
 
 
Mrs Parsons and Miss Withers 
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